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Dear Sir,

If the rules for elections are changed, they must be done in a way to help and not hinder every
eligible voter to vote freely in our Democracy. The process should be transparent and serve
the public.

With this in mind please clarify Amended Rule 2.5.4

The amended rule must clarify that in elections years of both presidential and state primaries,
the ballot preference only applies to a single primary in the election cycle not all the primaries
in the cycle.

Please REJECT Amended Rule 2.13.2

Plese REJECT Amended Rule 8 which doesn’t allow poll watcher sot have mobile phones.
They need them to report voting irregularities.

For Ballot Separation Options for Unaffiliated Voters Please choose Option 1. But also
ensure voter anonymity.

Finally, if cross-county voting is allowed, how will you make certain that the number of
voting centers is not decreased?

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Joan Hawei
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